
 

IMPORTANT:  
INTERSECTION OF NM 68/PASEO DEL PUEBLO AND LA POSTA ROAD/CERVANTES DRIVE 

TO BE CLOSED ONLY TO LEFT-HAND TURNS  
FOR 10-12 DAYS BEGINNING WEDNESDAY, MAY 27, 2020; NORTHBOUND AND 

SOUTHBOUND TRAVEL THROUGH INTERSECTION MAY CONTINUE AS NORMAL 
Crews to Reconstruct Entire Median Intersection  

 
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of Thursday, May 21, 2020 
 

Beginning Wednesday, May 27, 2020 and lasting for about 10-12 days, through about June 6-8, 2020, the intersection of NM 
68/Paseo Del Pueblo Sur at La Posta Road/Cervantes Drive will be CLOSED ONLY to left-hand turns in all directions of the 
intersection for Phase I-A2 of construction so crews can reconstruct the median in the center of the intersection. Northbound and 
southbound travel through the intersection can continue as usual, permitting right-hand turns only. 
 
During this closure, traffic may use detours as needed: 

1) Traffic on Paseo Del Pueblo south of the 
intersection will be detoured east on Cruz Alta 
Road, then north on Gusdorf Road, then west on 
Albright Road to access Paseo Del Pueblo. 
 

2) Traffic on Paseo Del Pueblo north of the 
intersection will be detoured west on Tewa Street 
or east on Albright Road.  

 Traffic detoured west on Tewa Street will 

head south on Zuni Street, then west on La 

Posta Road, then north on Salazar Road, 

then east on Siler road to access Paseo Del 

Pueblo.  

 

 Traffic detoured east on Albright Road 

will head south on Gusdorf Road, then west 

on Cruz Alta Road to access Paseo Del 

Pueblo. 

 

ACCESS IS PROVIDED TO ALL BUSINESSES. Regular 
work hours are Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-5:30 p.m. although 
crews may work longer hours or on weekends if needed. 
 
Motorists, bicyclists and pedestrians traveling in the area 
are encouraged to expect delays and give themselves 
extra time to reach their destinations. 
 
For information or to sign up for free construction 
updates, visit www.taosnm6864.com.  
Information is also available at www.nmroads.com.   
 
Individuals with questions or concerns can send them through the project website or contact Patti Watson at (505) 269-9691 or 
pattiw@cwastrategic.com. 
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